
Young Toddler’s September Newsletter 
 

Dear Young Toddler Families, 
 

 Summer has come to an end  and it’s time for back to 
school!  This month in our classroom we will be learning all about 
the friends in our classroom!   To kick off this unit,  I will be 
sending home “All About Me” sheet home with families to fill out 
and return back to school.  Don’t forget to attached pictures 
along with your child’s sheet, too!! 
 
 Being active and eating healthy can start at any age!  This 
month we will also learn about eating healthy and of course, we 
will be active!!   We will be doing different types of art with 
healthy foods, such as apple stamping and painting with carrot 
sticks! 
 
 Last but not least, we will be learning about 
 manners!  We will get a lot of practice trying them 
out during our days here at school.  We will be  
working on using ASL to sign them along with 
 saying them.  Especially “please” and  
“thank you! 
 
We hope everyone has a safe and healthy 
start to the school year! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jacy & the Young Toddler staff 


